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20 December 2018 

Dear Families 

I want to begin by saying how grateful I am to those parents who have been extremely 
generous this term. We have had parent volunteers working in both the SEND department 
and the library, making significant contributions to those areas of the school. Also, we have 
parents who have made incredibly generous financial donations to the school. 

According to our data, student progress is improving. Our external education advisers are 
encouraged by our developments in teaching and learning and I have received lots of 
positive feedback from families this term.  

These improvements are being made possible, in part, by the volunteering and financial 
contributions parents have made to the school. On behalf of the school, thank you.  

We have some members of staff leaving us this December and I am sure that you may want 
to take the opportunity to wish them well yourselves if you have known them during their 
time here. 

Mrs Walsh, our lead teacher for Chemistry, is leaving us to take up a new post in Sunbury 
where she can be closer to her young family. Mr Fuller, Humanities teacher, is moving to 
Surbiton. We wish them both very well in the progression of their teaching careers. Our non-
teaching staff leaving us includes Mrs Penn, Attendance Officer, who is moving out of the 
area, Mr Bourne, Teaching Assistant, who is moving to Australia, Mrs Wainer Lead Science 
Technician and finally our Finance Director Ms O'Beirne. We extend our best wishes to 
them. 

We wish all of them the very best of luck in the next stage of their careers and thank them for 
all their hard work at Teddington School.  

May I finish, by wishing you all a very restful and happy Christmas.  

I look forward to welcoming students back on Tuesday 8 January.  

Yours faithfully 

K Pacey 
Headteacher 

 


